

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Fred B. Allyn III Mayor

Kristen Chapman
Executive Assistant to the Mayor

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3222 FAX (860) 464-1126

November 20, 2023

Southeastern Connecticut Council of Governments Katherine Rattan, AICP Senior Transportation Planner 5 Connecticut Avenue Norwich, CT 06360

Re: Bid # L071-0001 Ledyard High School Multi-Use Pathway and Sidewalk Extension

Dear Ms. Rattan,

On October 26, 2023, The Town of Ledyard received two (2) bids for Bid # L071-0001 – Ledyard Highschool Multi-Use Pathway and Sidewalk Extension. The two (2) bidders and their bids are as follows:

	Gerber Construction, Inc Ellington, CT	B&W Paving & Landscaping Oakdale, CT
Participating Amount	\$2,658,936.73	\$3,300,790.00
Non- Participating Amount	\$364,231.57	\$518,015.00
Total Amount	\$3,023,168.30	\$3,818,805.00

The Town of Ledyard recommends award of the project for Bid # L071-0001 to Gerber Construction, Inc. Ellington, CT in the amount of \$3,023,168.30. The award of the project to Gerber Constructions, Inc. shall be based upon eligible items only +10% incidentals +10% contingency. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 860-464-3222.

Sincerely,

Fred B. Allyn III, Mayor